
DELHI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
PLATFORM FOR INVESTOR EDUCATION 

(CLASSES XI AND XII) 

 

Dear students 

A new learning platform, Platform for Investor Education (PIE) has been created by Indian 

Institute of Management Bangalore (IIMB) in collaboration with the National Stock 

Exchange of India Ltd.(NSE). 

CBSE has Financial Education, which is offered in association with NSE, in the 

curriculum to ensure that the students are well-equipped to handle their finances 

judiciously. In this new platform PIE, several financial educational resources have been 

offered that can complement CBSE curriculum. 

All the students are suggested to visit the educational resources available on the 

PIE(https://pie.ccmrm.org/#/) and take benefit out of this platform. 

 

Regards 

TEAM DIS 
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